
Terms of participation in the Friends of the Museum 

activities 

 
For the sake of the success of the tours and maintaining good order, 

the number of participants in each tour is limited. 

To maintain fairness in the registration, we adhere to the following 

procedures: 

1. Participation in Friends of the Museum activities is intended for 

members only. 

2. Registration is done using the following email address only: 

event.herzliya.friends@gmail.com  

3. Registration is based on "first come, first served" according to the 

order in which the emails are received. 

4. The registration is valid only after receiving a confirmation of 

registration in a return email. 

5. Priority will be given to Gold Friends. 

6. A member whose place has been confirmed will not change or 

give his/her place to another member. 

7. On tours outside the museum, in Israel and abroad, it is possible 

for regular membership holders to add to the trip (provided that 

the main member is present on the trip), a member of the 

immediate family or another friend of the museum (terms for 

tours abroad). 

8. The registration procedure is supervised by an accountant.  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
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